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MEETING MINUTES.
JULY 18,2022

The regular monthly of the Munson Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 8:00pm on July 18,2022 by
Chairman Butch Gertken

Present: Butch Gertken, Matt Burg, Joe Willenbring, Dick Behnen, Linda Theisen, Planning and Zoning Chair, Dave
‘Thielen, Planning and Zoning administer Lynn Burg. Also present were Dawn Jensen, Travis Rasset, Denise Rasset , Terry
Rasset, Lee Steckman and Theresa Banstner

The minutes from the June 21,2022 minutes were read. Matt Burg made a motion to accept the minutes as read with
adding the following correction, that at the extended meeting with the Highway Department it was also voted to do chip
sealing with Aztec.

Dick Behnen gave the treasures report $164,436.51 income, $32,049.07 in expenses. Ending checkbook balance
$170,812.00, saving and Money Market $451,151.80

Joe Willenbring made a motion to accept the treasures report and Matt Burg Seconded it. All in favor, motion carried
Matt Burg gave a report from the Noxious Weed tour that was done on July 14, 2022. The results are as follows;

HILLTOP Thistles-Matt, HILLVIEW -Thistles, ELMCREST-Cut back brush, EDGETON-cut back brush after road traffic
decrease, 217"-thistles, FRUITWOOD-weeds (county help) also thistles, BIG LAKE ROAD-thistles, JAY AVE-thistles,
FLORENCE CIRCLE-brush, and TORAH-thistles.

Discussion was held, regarding renting a mower form Aaron Willenbring, no final decision made.

Graveling: Ralphs Excavating and Erv Herding will get that done, a list of the roads needing gravel was discussed and the.
information passed to them.

‘Travis Rasset was present to discuss a letter he had received, regarding his driveway on Elkview Circle, his current
driveway is too wide and needs to be made more narrow to meet township guidelines, discussion was held, Lee
Steckmann added to the discussion regarding this matter and the issues the driveway Is causing. Travis will get the
driveway to township specifications.

Matt Burg gave a report from the Chain of Lakes Fires District meeting, stating that half of the tickets for the pontoon
raffle have been sold, and that they need to upgrade a compressor.

Mail was reviewed

‘The city of Paynesville sent a letter looking for donations for a pumper truck, discussion was held. It was decided that
the township will not donate, and keep the money for gravel.

Butch Gertken will look into getting a traffic counter to put on Edgeton Road along the intersections of 23, County Road
43, Highway 22 and 260" street. To determine if there is increased traffic because of the detour for Highway 23.

Joe Willenbring made a motion to pay bills check number 7231 to 7243, totaling $15,336.82 Matt Burg seconded, all in
favor, motion carried

At9:04 Matt Burg made a motion to extend this meeting to allow the board to attend the County Board meeting on

August 2,2022 Joe Willenbring seconded, All in favor, motion carried.
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